
 

Dear Parents/Guardians and Staff of the Rialto Unified School District: 

  

To protect the health of students and staff members, and to slow the spread of the coronavirus 

(COVID-19), the San Bernardino County Department of Public Health, in collaboration with the San 

Bernardino County Superintendent’s Office, supports the Rialto Unified School District and all districts 

throughout our County, to extend all school closures through Friday, May 1, 2020. 

  

I want to thank each of you for your understanding and cooperation as, together, we adjust to the 

new realities produced by the health crisis before us. Our spirit and resilience as a District family will 

remain steadfast and perhaps even strengthen as a result. Families, I understand this extended closure 
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